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Southeast Pavement Preservation Partnership
Montgomery, Alaba
Thursday, 27" April

Business Meeting M

Ms. Erany Robinson (Georgia DOT) opened the business thanked the attendees

for their participation in the Partnership.

By-laws
Ms. Robinson stated that there had been no chan@es in t

Nashville in October, 2016.

Officer Election
Ms. Robinson mentioned that the L i ichard Turner (Charleston
County, South Carolina), was du nd she called for nominations for a
replacement. Mr. Jon TC) nominated Mr. Turner for a second term.
Mr. Richard Sp

Officer Rotation
Ms. Robinson mentio at officer rotations had previously been postponed by the Directors
until spring 2018, whepMr. Matt Chandler (Tennessee DOT) would rotate to Chair, and Ms.
Sarah Tamayo (Arkansas HTD) would rotate to Vice-Chair (State Representative).

Treasurer’s Report
Ms. Tamayo reported the following:
Opening balance $19,294.45
Revenues
2015 Meeting Net Income $8,916.71
Expenses
FP2-NCAT/MN Road Membership ~ $5,000.00
Tracy Nowaczyk 2016 SCOM Travel $2,237.41

Page 1 of 2



Mark Woods 2016 SCOM Travel $1,516.48
Closing Balance $19,457.27

2016 SCOM Meeting

Ms. Tracy Nowaczyk (Kentucky TC) and Mr. Mark Woods (Tennessee DOT) reported on
their experience at the 2016 SCOM Meeting. They felt the meeting was valuable because it gave
them an opportunity to advance the SEPPP’s agenda by participating in the drafting of Research
Needs Statements by the Pavement Technical Working Group (TWG). Ms. Robinson accepted
their report and proposed that the Partnership should also send Ms. Nowaczyk and Mr. Woods
to the 2017 SCOM Meeting. The proposal was seconded and passed by a show of hands.

Surface Performance Grade Emulsions

Mr. Larry Galehouse (NCPP) explained the request for a
each Pavement Partnership for testing surface PG emulsion
consultant to take emulsion samples, split them, send them t
around the country, and collect / present the test results.

Ms. Robinson asked what the current Treasurer’s balance would be czyk and Mr.
Woods were sent back to SCOM in 2017 and Mr. Ga ;000 were
approved. Ms. Tamayo responded that the balang $ . s Robinson then

Mr. Chandler made a motion to adopt t
seconded, there was no discussion, and t
dissent.

Next Meeting Locg

e 2018 meeting. Mr. Heath Patterson
ould be willing to host the 2018 meeting at a

Adjournment
Ms. Robinson closed the meeting and thanked everyone for their attendance.
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